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GENERAL MEETING
June 20, 2018
The General Meeting of the Foxridge Civic Association was called to order by President Tom Branham at 7:00 pm at St. Giles
Present were:
Tom Branham, Vice President
Walt Gallahan, Vice President


Judy Snyder, Secretary
Jim Antonelli, 


Roger Nash
The President opened the meeting with a Safety brief:
The Treasurer’s report was submitted and approved.
The Secretary gave an overview of the last meeting.
The President introduced County Commissioner Wayne Bolla who gave a report on the status of the sewer repairs and drainage issues on Camp Johnson, Bottomridge Drive and surrounding area.  He stated that there would be an engineering study of the situation, which would take approximately 30 to 60 days followed by the actual repair work which is anticipated to take approximately 90 to 180 days. He also reported that there would be an issue of tax increases on the Fall ballot to fund increased security. In addition he reported that the Toll road is expected to open this year and explained the issue of the SUNPASS payment procedure.
There was no old business discussed.
The President introduced Tim Willis who has been retained to perform Island Clean-up.
Vice President Walt Gallahan announced the “Yard of the Month” winner as 292 Crooked Ridge.
The President reported that Foxridge Civic Association member Carolee Robertson was given a Community Service Award at the June Clay County Commissioners meeting for her 25 years of service to the community with keeping Camp Johnson Rd free of debris and trash on a weekly basis.  Congratulations Carolee!
The President reported that a Greeting Committee was appointed by the Board, headed by Sandy Branham, to welcome new residents to the Foxridge neighborhood.
The following issues were discussed:
· Status of PalmTree trimming
· Neighborhood events Event s such as “National Night Out”
· Newsletter
· Welcome Committee
The next General meeting date will be announced.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM.
Respectfully submitted,








Judy Snyder








Judy Snyder, Secretary





















